

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

May 2, 2013

Dates to Remember

May 6-9 Spirit Week
May 9 Talent Show
May 10 No School Staff
Development
May 15 Early Release
May 20 Eighth Grade Promotion
2:00 P.M.
May 23 Last day of school for all
MSUN students this year!

Phone Numbers:

Ms. Johnson—373-6774 Mrs. Beesley—357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger—376—6776 Mrs. Darnell—357—4844 Mrs. MacDonald—376-6772 Mrs. Olsen—357-6772 Mrs. Tro.—357-3733 Mrs. Menzia—357-6784

Ink Cartridge Recycling

Please drop off your empty ink cartridges or old cell phones to the box by the office window. The transition classes recycle these as a fundraiser!!

Early Release

The last Early Release for this year will be Wednesday, May 15 at 2:30 Thanks for your support of our staff by picking your children up early once a month.

Spirit Week Art Contest

Art for the Spirit Week Art Contest is due Monday, May 6!

Spirit Week

Monday, May 6 Sports Day Tuesday, May 7 Duct Tape Day Wednesday, May 8 80's Day Thursday, May 9 Little Kid/Big Kid Day

Talent Show

The Talent Show will be performed at 2:00 on Thursday, May 9. We will start with the school parade and class cheers. We hope you will join us for this fun performance.

Intent to Return Forms

The Intent to Return forms are attached to today's newsletter. Please complete and return to your classroom teacher by May 17.

Thanks

Mrs. Tro.'s Class would like to thank everyone who attended our fundraisers and supported our field trip to Homer. We had incredible experiences tide pooling, hiking, and bird watching. We loved visiting the Pratt Museum, swimming, and bowling! Thanks for all your support of our real life learning!

-Mrs. Tro. and Team

Classroom Change Request Forms

Parents of any students who wish to change classrooms next year must complete a classroom change request form. The forms must be signed by the teacher you are requesting for next year. Students will be placed in classes based on space available.

Completed forms are due no later than May 10.

Forms are available from any classroom teacher or the office.-Wanda Bitler